[image: image1.jpg]AN

Bloomsburg
UNIVERSITY




Dear Sir or Madam:

Bloomsburg University is consistently working on ways to improve its business processes, which we believe will also benefit our vendors.  In view of process improvements we would like to eliminate payment by check and initiate electronic funds transfer by using the Automatic Clearing House (ACH) system.  Benefits include reducing bank charges related to check clearing for both the payee and ourselves, as well as eliminating the potential for lost or stolen checks and delays in the mailing process.
In order to receive payment via ACH we ask you to provide the following:

1) Provide correct Remit to Name/Address/Phone Number below
2) Provide remittance instructions: Email Address or Fax Number & Attn.
3) Complete the Banking section below

4) Email this document to accountspayable@bloomu.edu
	1)                       Remit to Name:
	

	Address:
	

	               Phone Number:
	

	2)       Remittance Instructions:
                Email Address/Fax #
	

	3)                            Bank Name:
	

	                           Bank Address:

	

	Account Number:
	

	Bank Routing Number (ABA):
	


If you have any questions, please contact me at (570) 389-4648.  We greatly appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Lori Olshefski
Accounts Payable Supervisor

Bloomsburg University of Pennsylvania

AAB 353, 400 E. 2nd St.

Bloomsburg, PA  17815

Email: lolshefs@bloomu.edu
February 2021
